
 

 

INFORMATION ITEM 

REPORT OF MEETING DATE 
ITEM 

NO 

DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

DIRECTORATE 
PLANNING COMMITTEE 11 NOVEMBER 2020 7 

WHITE PAPER - PLANNING FOR THE FUTURE 2020 – FINAL CONSULTATION 
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PUBLIC ITEM   

This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 

 

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION 

In line with the resolution of the Planning Committee, comments have been submitted to the Government’s 

consultation White Paper – Planning for the Future, which express this council’s significant concerns regarding 

the proposed changes. 

 

SOURCE OF INFORMATION 

Head of Planning & Housing 

 

LINK TO INFORMATION 

See appendix 1 below 

 

WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE? 

At the meeting of the Planning Committee on 14 October 2020, it was resolved to comment on the 

Government’s Planning for the Future White Paper.  A draft letter was considered by the Committee, who asked 

that the Head of Planning & Housing expand upon a number of issues it addressed. Accordingly, the submitted 

version of the letter is attached to this report for information.   

In addition, members of the committee requested that the Town and Parish Clerks be contacted and urged to 

submit their own comments on the consultation.  It is confirmed that this request was issued to each Parish 

Clerk by e-mail on 14 October 2020.  A number of Town and Parishes have subsequently confirmed that they 

have submitted representations to the consultation.  

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

Contact: Mark Evans – Head of Planning and Housing. e:mark.evans@fylde.gov.uk t:01253 658460 
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